
 

Exciting times as the soil was delivered for our raised beds. We are so grateful to the company ‘Wilf Husband’ who so kindly do-

nated it to our school. The breakfast badgers were so excited watching the ’grabber’ pick it up and drop it onto the field. Now 

the hard work starts as the classes choose their plot and start sowing and planting.  

There are big plans circulating for the development of our outdoor areas and the school council will be meeting soon to discuss 

what exactly needs to be done and how we will go about doing it. It is so important that the children are fully involved in these  

projects from the beginning, after all it is their outdoor space.  

 God bless 

Mrs Robertson 
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Jesus said, “I am the good shepherd; I know my own and my own know me.” John 10: 11 – 18  

 

May 

14th: Class photos  

28th: Feel Good Friday 

June 

5th: First Holy Communion Year 5 

12th: First Holy Communion Year 4 

Class Name Reason 

Acorn Kaiden For excellent sentence writing and beautiful letter formation 

Maple Phoebe For incredible effort in English and fantastic use of conjunctions when extending sentences 

Pine Issac For an excellent report about penguins. Fantastic use of sub-headings and conjunctions to add 

further detail 

Ash Anya For taking lots of quizzes and making progress with her reading 

Poplar Jesse For reading the most words on Accelerated Reader this week 

Willow Abbie For always being such a wonderfully polite and helpful member of Willow class 

Oak Watson For working really hard in writing from different perspectives 

Headteacher Henry For always making me smile every day with his super positive attitude to school life. 

Our first Feel Good Friday was a success with the 

Birthday treat trolley visiting each classroom. 

Thank you to Mrs Smith for decorating and deliv-

ering the treats.  

The children engaged in fun well-being activities throughout 

the afternoon and left school with a really good feeling on Fri-

day.  

Our next one will be on Friday 28th May where we will cele-

brate all those who have had a birthday in the month of May. 

Amazon wish list—Reading books for St. Leonard’s 

Thank you so much to all those families who have already gifted books to 

our school through the Amazon wish list we have set up. The certificates 

are currently been printed and I can’t wait to see them on the shelves 

and children enjoying reading these wonderful books. You can gift a 

book to school by following one of the links below. 

KS1   https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/C3RK5H9J8FAJ?ref_=wl_share 

 

KS2   https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/BVF47H300MQK?ref_=wl_share  

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/C3RK5H9J8FAJ?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/BVF47H300MQK?ref_=wl_share

